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UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Transportation Update

October 26, 2022
Dear Irvington School Community,

The Village of Irvington recently worked with Con Edison to ensure that the Sunnyside
Road closure would not start until 8:00 am. Therefore, the Transportation Department
will be able to partially restore the original routes for morning buses only for Dows
Lane and High School students only. This change will take place on Monday October
31st. Please check the portal on Friday, October 28th to check your child's route. Some
students will have a different bus route in the morning versus the afternoon so please
pay particularly close attention to this. This change will alleviate some of the earlier
route start times and longer bus rides due to the closure. We thank the parents who
advocated for this change with the Village of Irvington.

Sincerely,

Carol Stein
Assistant Superintendent for Business and Operations
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